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June 9, 2017  
  
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 
Toronto, Ontario 
M4P 1E4  
  
Via e-mail & Courier 
 
 
Dear Ms. Walli:  
  
Re: (EB-2017-0049) Hydro One Networks Inc. 2018-2022 Distribution Rates and Charges Application  
  
 
The Quinte Manufacturers Association respectfully requests intervenor status in the above-noted proceeding.  
The Association is concerned with a number of significant issues in the Hydro One Networks Inc. Application 
that impact our members and wishes to pursue in this matter.  The QMA intends to participate fully in the 
hearing process.   
 
If you require additional information please contact the undersigned.  
  
Sincerely,  
  
 
 
René Veillette 
Chair, Steering Committee 
  
Encl.  
  
 c.c. (e-mail):  Erin Henderson, Hydro One Networks Inc., regulatory@hydroone.com 
  Gordon Nettleton, McCarthy Tétrault LLP, gnettleton@mccarthy.ca  
  George Vegh, McCarthy Tétrault LLP, gvegh@mccarthy.ca 
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